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December Technical Talk 

We had a great technical talk in December on New Refrigerants - The Refrigerant 

Transition in Canada. For those who were unable to make it, a video recording of 

the presentation as well as the slides will be available on the members only section 

of our website. 

January Technical Talk 

Join us on January 24th for our next technical talk. We will be discussing our 

Designer Registry, why it's important as well as our new NRCan project surrounding 

the registry. More information and the link to register here: https:// 

events.teams.microsoft.com/event/9f780a24- 

b530-4dfa-9277-401fdd4674b0@86243c6d-7620-4481-aa01-72d2bf5848f7 

 
Have ideas, suggestions or requests for our upcoming talks? Please email us at 

admin@hvacdc.ca 

Codes Acceleration Fund 

We are very excited to share with you all that last year we put in a proposal for 

NRCan's Codes Acceleration Fund. Our application was selected for funding and 

we will be starting the project in the next few weeks. The objective of this Project is 

to establish and promote a national system for recognizing qualified residential 

Heating, Ventilation and Air Conditioning (HVAC) designers in order to provide 

consistent interpretation of HVAC design good practice in support of higher levels of 

energy efficiency. We encourage you all to apply for the registry using the 

information below! 

HVAC Designer Registry 

In September, you should have received an email about our new HVAC Designer 

Registry launching. This is a huge step for our association and the industry and we 

are excited to establish and promote it. If you have any questions or did not receive 

the email please let us know. This document reviews required documents for 

submission: Designer Registry Application Checklist..pdf 

Membership 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to our new members: Michael O'Rourke, 

Antoine Assaf, James Glouchkow and Mariko Michasiw. 

As we continue to grow our organization, we would love for you to refer others in 

the industry to join us! You can share this link with them: HVAC Designers of 

Canada - JOIN HVAC-DC (hvacdc.ca) or have them contact info@hvacdc.ca and 

we would be happy to help! 

 

 
We are now on social media! 

Follow us on linked on here: 

https://www.linkedin.com/company/hvac-designers-of-canada 

Leave us a google review here: 

https://g.page/r/CW-w4OBty5l8EAI/review 
 
 

Upcoming Events January Technical Talk 
January 24th @ 2 pm 
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